
 

Newsletter 
Friday, 5th November 

Remembrance Day 
 

We have now received our fundraising ‘Poppy 
Appeal’ pack. Should you wish to send a donation 
in with your child, they can choose from a 
selection of related items. The image below has 
suggested donations, and we thank you in 
advance, as all contributions will be greatly 
received. 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. Certificates and prizes are well deserved and examples 

include: being brave and settling into Fens Primary so well, making an amazing rangoli pattern all by herself, 

amazing use of fronted adverbials, excellent contributions to RE discussions. 

Attendance Award 

 The current 

winners are Mrs 

Atkinson’s Y1 class.  

Well done 

everyone! 

 

Christmas Shows 

Ho Ho Ho! Please find below details of this year’s Christmas productions. At present, we are aiming to hold 

audience attended sessions, but we must also keep an eye on Covid rates, which unfortunately are still 

currently continuing to rise in Hartlepool. Hopefully, this will decrease over the coming weeks. Presently, the 

Local Authority are advising the consideration of limiting or pausing whole school events such as assemblies. 

This has not affected us yet, as we have held Zoom whole school assemblies, but we must ensure that 

events involving a large amount of people in one place, are carefully managed. As a result, the information 

below details that only parents/carers from a particular year group will make up a particular show’s 

audience and tickets will be limited to two tickets per family, per show, and not two tickets per child. 

DATE SHOW TIME AUDIENCE 

03.12.21 Nursery AM 10.00am Nursery AM Parents/Carers 

03.12.21 Nursery PM 02.00pm Nursery PM Parents/Carers 

07.12.21 Reception 02.00pm Reception Parents/Carers 

08.12.21 Y1&Y2 10.00am Year 1 Parents/Carers 

08.12.21 Y1&Y2 02.00pm Year 2 Parents/Carers 

09.12.21 Y3&Y4 10.00am Year 3 Parents/Carers 

09.12.21 Y3&Y4 02.00pm Year 4 Parents/Carers 

10.12.21 Y5&Y6 10.00am Year 5 Parents/Carers 

10.12.21 Y5&Y6 02.00pm Year 6 Parents/Carers 

Further information will follow, but we wanted to give you the dates ahead of time, so arrangements could 

be made for attendance. Please note, that this is Plan A, taking into account current Covid rates; we may 

need to revise our plans going forward. 

 

 

 

Maths Week 

This is a reminder 

for Maths Week 

next week that 

competition 

entries should be 

in on Thursday for 

judging 

(11.11.21). 

RE 

This week school has had an RE focus, and the children shone during a learning walk, during which they demonstrated their 

knowledge and understanding of a variety of faiths and cultures. Below are some Y2 photographs who experienced some of the 

different ways Hindus celebrate Diwali, and a superb rangoli pattern from one of our Reception pupils. 


